
Dear Parents and Students, 

We hope you are all keeping fine and healthy. 

Atmiya Vidyapeeth always stands in providing Quality Education to our 
students and we have proved the same through Online Teaching and by 
Providing Online Results. We would like to thank you for your cooperation 
which you have provided for the Online classes including one week Demo 
Classes for Std XI and we also thank your support and cooperation to your 
children during the lockdown period of online learning. 

We would also like to inform you that the School will remain closed from 
Monday, 18th May, 2020 for the students as well as for the teachers of classes 
Nursery to XII up to 14th June, 2020. Further information regarding the future 
course of action will be given as per the Government Notification. 

Vacation worksheets will be uploaded in the SCHOOL WEBSITE and you are 
requested to encourage and guide your children to complete the worksheets 
during the vacation period. 

The books for the next academic year, 2020-21 (Classes I to XII) will be 
available from the shop Vidyarti Vastu Bhandar , Gandhidham from 18th May, 
2020 onwards. 

For any other query you may contact: 

Ritu P. (ADMIN) – 8794306887   

Manisha Arora (ADMIN) – 7984082501 

Please Stay home and be safe, Happy and Healthy 

With Prayers and best wishes 

Principal and Management 
 
ATMIYA VIDYAPEETH, GANDHIDHAM. 
 


